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From: Doug Pattison
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Subject: East side double doors
 
Dan please note the opening for these doors is not original. There is no brick, stone or wood
lintel. This has a steel L shaped lintel.  You can also see that the opening was bricked back in
to suit at the sides. 
The mortar is slightly different. The concrete structure was likely done in the fifties or sixties.
It is not stone but stacked rubble concrete.  The footings here have been underpinned with
ready mix concrete and the window that was infilled with the boiler would have been at
original grade before this was excavated.  
  The concrete stairs and hobbit structure going into this bunker is not in anyway consistent
with the original home. 
  My point that I will explore further is that this is not an original structure, was not safe, and
was not even capable of repair. 
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